
- Announcing Fifteenth Graduation Activities - 

BETHANY BIBLE COLLEGE, JUNE 4-6 

GENERAL INVITATION 

The public is cordially invited to attend the 
graduation activities of 1960 and it is hoped that 
a large number will come from Maine, New Bruns- 
wick, and Nova Scotia. 

Extra preparations have been made to encour- 
age the graduates’ parents, our ministers, alumni, 
and friends to come. 

ACCOMMODATIONS 

The School has taken the initiative to provide 
accommodations at very reasonable rates. Over 

two dozen rooms are available in tourist homes 
and inns within five to ten-minutes-walking dis- 
tance of the School (not to mention hotels and 
motels). The rates are as low as $1.50 per person 
per night ($3.00 per couple). The rates do not 
exceed $5.50 with bath per couple. 

There will be some rooms available through 
the kindness of Christian friends. These rooms are 
within short driving distance of the School. 

If guests will write our Business Manager two 
weeks in advance he will make reservations for 
them. (They should state the type of accommoda- 
tions required and the prices anticipated.) 

Good meals are available in Yarmouth at 
reasonble prices; full dinners can be purchased as 
low as seventy-five cents. 

Train and bus make connections to and from 
the Digby boat. TCA connections between St. John 
and Yarmouth are fast (forty minutes) and reason- 
able ($16.00 round trip). 

PROGRAM 

All the activities of the weekend are open to 
visitors. Visitors who wish to attend the Banquet 
may purchase tickets for $1.50, unless they have 
complimentary tickets from a graduate. As the 
number attending the Banquet may have to be 
limited, visitors who wish to attend should write in 
advance (honored guests excluded.) 

The Banquet is a gala occasion in a decorated 
hall with pretty table settings. The Banquet pro- 
gram includes the class history, will, and prophecy 
besides other features. 

The Saturday afternoon soft-ball game is an 
added event intended to entice alumni to the cam- 
pus once again and to provide all with wholesome 
entertainment. The music recital is another added 
event, the first of its kind for us. The recital will 

provide an hour of inspiration and an opportunity 
for the public to evaluate the work of our music 
department. The School choir will participate along 
with individuals and small groups. The visitor as- 
suredly will be thrilled with this program. 

The King’s Highway 

The preaching of our Superintendent, Rev. 
F. A. Dunlop, and the Chairman of the Board, Rev. 
R. H. Ingersoll, is being anticipated. Two guest 
speakers will add strength and variety to this year’s 
exercises. Sunday is a day with spiritual promise. 

PREPARATIONS 

The School staff is busying itself to make the 
graduation a great occasion. The buildings and 
grounds are being improved to the extent of time 
and money available. Lawns and flower beds are 
being beautified. Green grass and blooming flowers 
are promised by the early Yarmouth summer. 

Great music, great preaching, great fellowship 
should allure a great company of people to the 
greatest event of the school year — Graduation. 
Come and see what the School is doing and pray 
that God's blessing will crown the year with true 
success. 

PROGRAM 

Saturday 

2.30 p.m. Soft Ball Game 

Alumni vs. Students 

6.30 p.m. Graduation Banquet 

YMCA Triangle Room 

Sunday 

Praise Service 

College Chapel 
11.00 a.m. 

Baccalaureate Service 

Zion Baptist Church 
Speaker: Rev, F. A. Dunlop 

3.00 p.m. 

7.00 p.m. Evangelist Service 
College Chapel 
Speaker: Rev. H. R. Ingersoll 

‘Monday 

2.00 p.m. Music Recital 
Director: Mr. M. Patton 

Graduation Exercises 

Zion Baptist Church 
Speaker: Rev. H. R. Ingersoll 

7.30 p.m. 


